Dear colleagues,

The Lisbon Polytechnic Institute (Portugal) is looking for graduate or postgraduate students who want collaborate with their Projects and Innovation Office and International Office.

For this reason we kindly ask you to forward this Leonardo da Vinci internship offers (attached) to Polytechnic Institutes or Universities that may be interested in these offers.

It will be an opportunity to develop a serious work, in the field and with autonomy.

Best regards, 

Rute Antunes Agostinho
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